SUBMISSION NO. 23

12 January 2012

Jane Termaat

To the Honourable Warren Entsch,

RE: Insurance premiums of Units and apartments

As the owner of an apartment situated on_ | have noticed that

the Insurance Premium on_ has increased phenomenally during the past few years.
As follows:

4/08/2010 $5186.90

4/08/2011 $8180.68

4/08/2012 $ 8965.93.

As you have identified, these added costs are passed on to us, the owners. With property values
decreasing, and the current cost of living, these increased expenses are almost making it
unaffordable.

Unfortunately, | am unable to attend the public meeting, but thank you in advance for your support
in this matter.

Yours Sincerely

Jane Termaat





